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Product Discontinuance Notification––PDN# 0000431999 

July 01, 2025 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We would like to inform you that Moxa is going to discontinue the   
EDR-G9010-VPN-2MGSFP (CV-CT) and EDR-G9010-VPN-2MGSFP-T (CV-CT). This process will 
effectively begin June 30, 2025. 
 
If you need any of these discontinued products for an existing project, please contact your Moxa sales 
representative to place orders before November 30, 2025. Also, please note that last-buy orders may 
be subject to availability. 
 
Please review the details below to determine how these discontinuances will affect your products 
and/or operations. 
 
Which products will be discontinued? 
The following products will be discontinued. Also, see the models recommended to replace the soon 
to-be-discontinued models, as well as when the replacement models will be available for order. 
Discontinued Recommended Replacement Available for Order 
EDR-G9010-VPN-2MGSFP 
(CV-CT) 

EDR-G9010-VPN-2MGSFP-CT Now 

EDR-G9010-VPN-2MGSFP-T 
(CV-CT) 

EDR-G9010-VPN-2MGSFP-CT-T Now 

 
 
Please note that all service rules (e.g., warranty) still apply to discontinued products. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kevin Huang at kevincp.huang@moxa.com, or contact your 
regional sales representative. 
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